Franchis Holidays is currently closed but we are here for you should you wish to call or email.
Telephone 01326 240301 or email enquiries@franchis.co.uk

The big question on everyone’s lips is ‘when are you opening’ and we wish we had the
answer. The next date on the road to that is 4th July; this is the date that the opening of
hospitality venues such as holiday parks & campsites will be discussed at UK Government
level.

Obviously any decisions they make with regards to opening will rely heavily on how the
situation has evolved up to that point. Until that date then we will have no concrete idea of
when we will be allowed to open or even if we are going to be allowed to open this year.

We realise that this is not much help to you trying to plan your summer holidays but
unfortunately all of this is beyond our control. We do feel for you - we know that everybody at
present could benefit from the prospect of a lovely Cornish holiday!

One area where we can offer some much needed clarity is our plans should we be allowed to
open. We have been following closely much of the guidance coming forth in respect of
regimes that will have to be in place when open and sadly have decided that some will be
beyond us as a small family run campsite.

It is with that in mind that unfortunately for this year we will not be opening our toilet and
shower blocks. The chemical disposal point will be open to allow you to dispose of your waste
as will the communal washing sinks outside our front shower block but we would ask you to
use common sense and observe the current social distancing rules as might be in force at that
time. The launderette will be open for use by just one pitch’s occupants at any one time. We
will provide hand sanitising stations at all these points to assist you in staying safe.

If you have your own facilities and do not mind using them for the duration of your stay then
you are obviously welcome to come, if we’re open of course. For those of you who do not
have those facilities or do not wish to have to rely on them for your stay then unfortunately
for this year you will not be able to stay at Franchis. If you already have a booking with us you
should have heard from us by now but if not do please get in touch.

We are not currently taking any advance bookings but are constantly reviewing the situation.
If we do open it will be with about half our normal number of pitches in order to allow for
social distancing and reduced pricing will apply.

If you would like any clarification of the above or have any other queries do please contact us.
With our best wishes to you and your families,

Phil & Kate


mailto:enquiries@franchis.co.uk

